BREAKFAST CLUB
              Mersey Vale Primary School
For Monday 09th January – 17th February 2023   


· Children will not be accepted at the club if not pre-booked and payment is not received. 
· Payment is to be made through Parentpay https://www.parentpay.com/ or Childcare Vouchers. Cash payments are not accepted. 
· Breakfast will be provided and followed by a selection of activities until the start of the school day, when children will be transferred by staff to their class.
· Payment can be made in full for the half term or weekly by Thursday of the week before attending.
Date:      /           /

Parent’s name: ………………………………………………….…….
Contact number: ……………………………………………. Child’s Name, Year and Teacher: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Child’s Name, Year and Teacher: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Child’s Name, Year and Teacher: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Do any of your children have any medical conditions or ongoing medication that we need to be aware of?........................................................................................................................................

Breakfast Club Costs: 8am arrival £3.00    8.15am arrival £2.00 per day per child. 

Please indicate the start time in the boxes below for each day

	Week
	Date
	Mon
	Tues
	Weds
	Thu
	Fri
	Amount

	1
	27th Feb – 3rd Mar
	
	
	
	
	
	

	2
	6th Mar – 10th Mar
	
	
	
	
	
	

	3
	13th Mar – 17th Mar
	
	
	
	
	
	

	4


	20th Mar – 24th Mar 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	5


	27th Mar – 31st Mar
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Total amount payable
	£


	Please tick method 

of payment
	Parent Pay
	Childcare Vouchers


Please return this form and make your payment in line with the above instructions. The form can be scanned and emailed to afterschoolclub@merseyvale.stockport.sch.uk  or sent in with your child.
If you have any queries, please contact the school office on 0161 442 7535

Please return your booking requirements no later than Friday 13th January 2023. Please read the content of the attached letter carefully as it contains vitally important information about attending the club.








